
From: Lucy Fletcher
To: Planning
Subject: Fw: NYM/2017/0469/FL
Date: 16 January 2018 15:42:21

Dear Miss Webster,
The Council have no objection to the amended application on land at Egton Lane.
Regards,
Lucy

From: Lucy Fletcher 
Sent: 06 January 2018 17:11
To: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk
Subject: NYM/2017/0469/FL
 
Dear Miss Webster,
I am writing to request an extension to the period for comments on the application at land
on Egton Lane, our next meeting is on 15 January so I can forward the Council's comments
the following day.
regards,
Lucy
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